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Recognize City Engineers in conjunction with National Engineers Week.

The National Society of Professional Engineers has designated February 18 - 24, 2018, as National Engineers
Week.

The celebratory week draws attention to the importance of professional engineering for roads, infrastructure,
water/sewer, traffic signalization and more.

In regards to the many Public Works projects currently underway and those being planned, we would like
recognize City of Mesquite Engineers for their efforts with a special program.

Drafter
Wayne Larson

Head of Department
Wayne Larson
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